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Candidate for the position of International Rep (Cambridge) 

 

 

Antonia Vetter 

 

Dear Student Union Members,  
  
I am interested representing other students as International Rep in Cambridge.  
  
Cambridge is my home since September and so far I have meet a lot of interesting 
personalities in and around ARU. My friends recognized that it is an ease for me to talk to 
new people and to make friends. Working as tutor in school and in my undergraduate 
studies has provided me always a big joy and I believe that representing other students' 
interests at ARU will do the same. It would be a great chance for me to enhance my skills in 
negotiation, team work and leadership.  
  
I am a postgraduate student in MSc International Business and interested to connect with 
students from other nations.  
  
If you think that I meet your expectations working as a International Rep, then I would be 
very happy to hear more about it! 
  
All the best,  
Antonia 


